
  
 

FISCAL IMPACT NOTE 

 

 

 

Ordinance:  O-5-24 & R-14-24 

 

Title:  City of Annapolis Plastic Bag Reduction Act 

 

Date:  April 25, 2024 

 

 

This ordinance prohibits the retail distribution of plastic bags in the City with some exceptions. It 

provides for the enforcement of the prohibition on plastic bags and requires a public notice. The 

resolution sets the fine for noncompliance. The Deputy City Manager is responsible for 

enforcement. The cost related to enforcement cannot be determined. This may increase fine 

revenue; however, we cannot estimate how many businesses will not comply and therefore, 

cannot determine the fiscal impact. 

 

 

Prepared by Katie Connolly, Budget Manager 

 


